Secretary General meets with Minister Amery Browne

The Secretary General of the Association of Caribbean States (ACS) met with Minister of Foreign
Affairs and CARICOM Affairs, Dr. Amery Browne, to discuss the results of the recently concluded
external audit of the ACS.

Another topic discussed at the meeting was the upcoming ACS meetings to be held in Antigua,
Guatemala. The upcoming meetings are the 28th Ministerial Conference and the 9th ACS Heads of
Government Summit in May 2023, in which Trinidad and Tobago is expected to take part.

Minister Browne thanked the Secretary General for the work done by the Secretariat during the last
two years of his tenure. Both pledged to continue to work together for the benefit of the Greater
Caribbean region.



